Re: Minor updates to APM 501, 505 and 503

On Fri, Aug 25, 2017 at 11:11 AM, Kathleen Scott <kscott@csufresno.edu> wrote:

Hi Tom, 

Hope the first week of the semester has gone well for you!  

The campus recently completed a Chancellor's Office Audit of our Sponsored Programs - Post Award. The audit identified minor editorial changes that need to be made for APM 501 and 505. The changes are simply to bring these policies up to date with current titles and regulations. 
1. APM 501 - Policy on the Administration of Sponsored Programs 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]​​
Minor update to reflect a key position change and reference to outdated guidance. 
2. APM 505 - Interim Policy on Conflict of Interest in Grants and Contracts for Principal Investigators
· ​
​Minor update to reflect a key position change.
· ​Address NIH and NSF requirements for sub-recipient financial conflict of interest
​Additionally, an annual A133 audit identified minor edits required on APM 503 - Policy on Indirect Cost Recoveries and Allocations. Similarly, this edit is editorial in nature and does not change the spirit or content of the current policy. 
Attached are redlined versions of each with requested edits. We have consulted with Dean Marshall on all of these updates. All of the proposed changes will bring these policies up to date with current titles and regulations. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or if there is anything our office can do to help facilitate these updates. 

Kathleen Scott 



